
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/041/2022-23 DATE: 18/01/2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

Students of classes X and XII have received their CBSE Board Exam date sheet early this month and the

date sheet of the Board Practical Exam for class XII is also announced. We request the parents to monitor

their wards at home and also to keep a track of the days for the exam, as these are the crucial days for all the

board going students.

The Final Examination for the students of classes of IX & XI is scheduled from Sunday, 12th February, 2023

to Thursday, 23rd February 2023. The students have received the date sheet for the same. Classes III to VIII

will be receiving the date sheet for their Final Examination, shortly.

We once again remind all the parents to clear the outstanding fee of their wards at the earliest. A No Due

Certificate will be issued to all the students who have paid their total fee. (Outstanding (if any)/current

academic year) Examination Admit Cards will be distributed to the students by the class teacher, one week

prior to the Final Examination.

We encourage the parents to use the online payment mode. However, for the convenience of parents our

school office fee counter will be kept open from 7:30 am to 3: 30 pm (Sunday to Thursday).

We expect your support and cooperation as always.

The new academic year for students of classes X & XII commences on Sunday, 5thMarch, 2023

and for all the other classes on Sunday, 2nd April, 2023

(Digitally Signed by)

Deepak Patankar,

Principal


